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A-ROSA temporarily suspends cruises on the
Rhine

After the Danube, Rhone and Seine, the Rhine is now also affected

Rostock, 16 March 2020 - A-ROSA River Cruises regrets to confirm that after
temporarily suspending its cruises on the Danube, Rhone, Seine it also has to
suspend its cruises on the Rhine.

On 15 March 2020, the Mayor of Amsterdam closed the port of Amsterdam for all
cruise ships. Furthermore, following the closure of the German borders to five
countries as of 16 March 2020, guests are now unable to travel to the port of
departure in Cologne (Germany). In addition, the sity of Cologne has banned all
non-essential gatherings of any size.

The Austrian Federal Ministry of Social Affairs, Health, Care and Consumer
Protection has stipulated that all gatherings of more than 100 people in an
enclosed space are prohibited.

The French Ministry of Solidarity and Health has issued a decree prohibiting cruise
ships with more than 100 passengers on board from calling at French ports until
15 April 2020.

Following these decrees and due to tighter entry regulations all A-ROSA cruises
on the Rhine and Danube will be cancelled up to and including 3 April 2020, and
all A-ROSA cruises on the Seine and Rhone will be cancelled up to and including
15 April 2020.

Jorg Eichler, CEO of A-ROSA River Cruises:

"Certainly our guests will be disappointed by the cancellations of their trips, but
they don't have to worry. We will proactively contact all affected guests and
travel agencies with solutions in the next few days. There are generous rebooking
possibilities, for which they can take their time until 30 June 2020".

Guests will be offered free amendments to a later date in either the 2020 or 2021
season, for which guests will receive an additional on board credit of 50 Euro per
person. They will also receive a special discount of 30 per cent off a future A-
ROSA cruise.

Further information about the company as well as accompanying press material
can be found at www.arosa-cruises.com/press
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About A-ROSA

A-ROSA is the creator of cruises with a difference that take in cities, towns and
countryside along Europe’s most beautiful rivers: the Danube, Douro,
Rhine/Main/Moselle, Rhéne/Saéne and Seine. The current fleet is made up of 12 premium
ships, all of which combine the amenities of a hotel (quality entertainment programme,
modern facilities) with the benefits of a cruise. On board, Premium all inclusive rate
guests can enjoy varied buffets, high-quality drinks and access to the SPA-ROSA, which
features a sauna, massage room and gym. One of the highlights of the cruises is the
opportunity to relax on the sun deck or balcony and watch the magnificent scenery drift
by. The ships dock in central locations, close to the heart of European metropolises,
renowned historical sites and famous cultural and natural attractions — providing
unforgettable experiences. To ensure that the cruise is a hit with the whole family, there
are generously sized cabins, a Kids Club and heated outdoor pools, as well as a
programme to suit every guest’s needs. What’s more, children aged 15 and under travel
free. A-ROSA River Cruises is headquartered in Rostock/Germany and has sales offices in
the UK and Australia.



